
 

Tell Them From Me Survey 
Each year all Public Schools invite Parents, 
Teachers and students to complete a school 
satisfaction survey to help evaluate the ongoing 
progress of our school. We would greatly 
appreciate it if you could take about 10minutes to 
complete an online survey by using the QR code 
attached here or on the accompanying leaflet. 
Your opinion is important to us. 

 
 

Healthy Harold Visit 
Thanks to Origin Energy for sponsoring our visit 
to Life Education this year and ensuring that 
every student got to hear those important 
messages. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Riverina Conservatorium of Music 
We have been invited to a “Come and Try” day at 
the Conservatorium on Friday 15th September. 
Students will be introduced to many musical 
instruments and get to try them out. We are 
hoping to have an ongoing music program at our 
school next year and this will be a great 
introduction. The bus fare will be paid for by 
Origin Energy! 
A permission note is attached to this newsletter. 

 
SRC Footy Colours Day 
Footy Colours day is on Friday 15th Sept. Please 
join in the fun and wear your favourite footy 
team’s colours.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Covid Tests 
We still have Covid Tests available upon request. 
As there is a resurgence in Wagga at the moment, 
please test if your child has any cold or flu 
symptoms. 
 
Principal Conference  
Mrs Crick will be attending a Regional Principal’s 
Conference this Thurs and Friday. Mrs Brett will 
be in charge during this time if you need to 
contact her at all. 
 

Calendar 
 
September 
Tues 5th – Last Gym Session 
                  P&C Meeting 7.30pm Via Zoom 
Thurs 7th/Fri 8th -Mrs Crick to Principal Conf 
Thurs 14th – Mobile Library 
Fri 15th – Footy Colours Day & Music @ Conserv. 
Fri 22nd -Last Day of Term  
  
 

Book Club 
All book club orders are due in tomorrow. 
 
P&C Meeting 
P&C meeting tonight @ 7.30pm via zoom. 
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Yarning Circle 
Mr Smith has been working hard on finishing our 
school Yarning Circle. Students have been 
enjoying spending time in this special space at 
recess and lunch times. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


